Warren Rensehausen, CPRP Director of Parks & Recreation wrensehausen@bristolri.gov

Tim Shaw Asst. Director of Parks & Recreation tshaw@bristolri.gov



RECREATION BOARD

N. Diane Davis KARL ANTONEVICH NANCY HORNE CRYSTAL PACHECO MIKE CABRAL DONALD SQUIRES JOSEPH DEMELO

MEMORANDUM

To:

Steven Contente

Town Administrator

From: Warren Rensehausen, CPRP

Director

Bristol Parks and Recreation Department

Date: February 16, 2023

Re:

Camp fee increase proposal

The Department of Bristol Parks and Recreation would like to propose a fee change for our Annual Summer Camp.

We currently charge each child \$250 per child for our Summer Camp, with increased costs for bussing, food and staffing we would like to request consideration for an increase in fees, We also understand that there are people who may still be experiencing financial difficulties so we are proposing the following;

Increase the fee from \$250 to \$300, but keep the fee at \$250 for any siblings from the same family.

TOWN COUNCIL MAR 0 1 2023 METHIC

State of Rhode Island

Town of Bristol

Town Council



Resolved: That the following fees for the adopted:	e Parks and Recreation Department are hereby
Summer Camp Fee (per camper)	\$300.
	Adopted:
	Attest: